# **Green Oaks Golf Club Newsletter August 2009**

www.greenoaksgolfclub.com Email: goaks@cableone.net

### **General Membership News:**

Thanks to lindy McBryde for the shoe scrubbers to clean your shoes at the entranc to the Pro shop Thanks to Sonja Presnell and all the volunteers and donations (a list of these may be viewed on the event board in the Pro Shop) that made the Junior Tournament a great success on 18 July.

A very special thanks to Mike Purvis who volunteered to presure wash the entire clubhouse, front porch and back patio. Mike was on vacation travling from the state of Wahington to his new job in Vicksburg, MS. He is an old member whose job has taken him away but soon to be back at Green Oaks.

Thanks to Wayne and his crew for the work they put in the last few weeks. If you have not heard we lost the electrical drive board on our pumps and he has been watering the greens and fairways manually, so if sprinklers have come on while you are pGreen Oaks Golf Club Newsletter laying, this has been thelaying, this has been the reason.

**New Members:** Welcome to our newest member David Pitts and Junior member Preston Rushing, may your golfing needs be met and many new friends be found.

Thanks and good golfing

Bobby

#### **COMMITTEES:**

**LOGO** did a great job with the Betsy Drane Tournament and the upcoming FIS Fry, along with anonymous Mens Golf Association Members.

**TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE** did a great job on the 4th of July scramble and Fireworks show along with donations made by club members. As mentioned the Betsy Drane and Atwell Atkins Invitational were huge successes.

The ACORN ROOM Winner of the \$25.00 give away was Robbie Harrison.

#### **Events:**

31 July - FISH FRY buy tickets in the Acorn Room, Pro Shop or from a LOGO member.

Steak Nights August 6th and July 4th Scramble and the 20th

August 1st and 2nd, Three (3) Person Scramble Tournament, Happy Hour, Calcutta, Supper and Dance August 1st - X-22 Callaway Irons drawing during Saturday tournament supper, BUY YOUR TICKETS NOW.

August 15th Caledonia Golf Team 3 Person Scramble

August 30th - Club Scramble

## From the Superintendent:

We have verticut the greens during the past week. Please repair your ball marks on the greens and divots in the fairway and please bear with us until the electric drive is rebuilt.

Thanks

Wayne